
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

The City of Twin City intends to apply for a Special Evaluation Assistance for Rural 

Communities and Households Grant from the United States Department of Agriculture 

(USDA) Rural Utilities Service Program for a comprehensive sewerage system study for 

the City of Twin City. The study will include preparation of a preliminary engineering 

report and environmental report suitable for the purpose of obtaining USDA Rural 

Development funding for improvements determined to be necessary and cost-effective.  

This Notice is published as part of the requirements of the “Application Package for Direct 

Loan/Grant Water and Waste Disposal, Rural Development Community Programs.”  

 

 


